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Subject:
Consultation on piracy
From:
Nino Dunat <nino.dunat@gmail.com>
Date:
Mon, 21 Sep 2009 09:24:30 +0200
To:
Fred van Wijnen <cesma.vanwijnen@planet.nl>

Re. Consultation on piracy, your e-mail of 15.Sep 2009

Dear Capt. Fredrik J. van Wijnen

The opinion of ZHUPK is that we do not accept any arms or armed personal on board ships, for many reasons which 
we discussed during our last AGA in Genoa.

All vessels sailing in this dangerous area should use safe corridors as initiated by NAVFOR.

Every other situation, like vessels which trade in waters around Somalia out of safe corridors, carry arms or have 
armed personal on board, cannot be considered as normal seaman’s job.

With king regards

Capt. Nino Dunat

President of ZHUPK
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